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Inspection Notice 
 

Dear Students and Instructors, 
 

The Private Training Institutions Branch (PTIB) of the Ministry of 
Post-Secondary Education and Future Skills regulates 
institutions who provide career training programs in BC.   
 

 PTIB will be onsite at International House Vancouver on 
Tuesday, October 29th, 2024 to conduct a designation review 
inspection.  
 

While on-site, our inspectors will meet with students and 
instructors. You will be asked to participate in a group 
interview.  
 

If you have any questions about PTIB or the inspection, or if 
wish to speak privately to someone from PTIB, you may contact 
us:  
 

Inspector Name: Angela MacEachern  
Website: www.privatetraininginstitutions.gov.bc.ca  
Local: 604-569-0033  
Toll-free: 1-800-661-7441  
General Email: PTI@gov.bc.ca  
 

We look forward to meeting you. 
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